
 
IMPORTANT DATES 

 March 29 – Good Friday  

       (no preschool) 
        

 

    Upcoming Dates  

       April 1-5: Spring Break 

Spring brings new beginnings!  
 

 
 

We are so excited to welcome a new season and 

warmer days with our precious Fort Hill friends! 

 

 
 

 

 

 Registration for the 2024-2025 is now open. Acceptance 

letters have been sent home!  ☺ 

 

 Thank you so much for being extra vigilant during Drop-off 

and Pick-up times. Just a reminder, please hold your child’s 

hand on the sidewalk until they reach the stairs. Please 

refrain from going around a parked car as well. Our children 

are on both sides of the street during arrival and dismissal. 

Safety is our number one priority. 

 

Ecclesiastes 3:11 

He has made everything beautiful in its time. 

 

 

 

Fire Day! 
Clemson University Fire and EMS 

Department will come to our 

preschool this month to learn all 

about fire safety! The Firefighters 

will dress in their fire suits and 

show us around the fire truck and 

ambulances! Our 4K students will 

also learn how to “stop, drop, and 

roll” in the smoke simulation trailer. 

What a fun day this will be for our 

Fort Hill friends!   
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